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 7322 Manatee Ave W. Ste. 346 

 Bradenton, Florida 34209 

 

 Tracy,  

 Thank you to you and your team (Derek, Danny & Bobby) for a job well done! After 

experiencing our first real Hail disaster in almost 45 years of business we weren’t really sure what to 

expect or where to start. After sitting down and going over the process you outlined I was still 

skeptical. But after putting our trust in you and seeing how you and your team responded I can 

honestly say my worries quickly disappeared. You worked efficiently to help coordinate the entire 

estimating process with the insurance company in order to get all of our vehicles (1500) at the Toyota 

and Chevrolet store evaluated in less than a week. The repair process was even more seamless. Your 

team worked amazingly with our sales & service staff to prioritize vehicles and get the required repairs 

done. The onsite managers oversaw the quality control of the work and ensured all vehicles met the 

standards we had established. I would gladly recommend IFS (International Fleet Solutions) to anyone 

who has a need for large scale hail repairs. Thank you again for your hard work and dedication to 

seeing the job completed down to the very last vehicle. 
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